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February 22, 1971

Walter T, Skallerup, Jr., Esq.
Chairman

Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
1155 Crest Lane

McLean, Virginia 22101

Dr. Walter H. Jordan

Qak Ridge National Laboratory
P.O. Box X

Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37830

Dr. Charles E. Winters
8800 Fernwood Road
Bethesda, Maryland 20034

Gentlemen:

By letters dated February 22, 1971, a copy of which is enclosed, we
have forwarded our Limited Appearance answers and those of the Regu-
latory Staff to the people who made limited appearances at the public
hearing.

Yours very truly,

-
-~

Lowell E. Roe,

Chief Mechanical Engineer
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A. A. Wells

¢ “Stanley T. Robinson, Jr.
Roger B, Williems
E. W. Arnold
Harry R. Johnson
Russell Z. Baron
Beatrice K. Bleicher
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At the request of the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board, we are
enclosing for ycur infocrmation answers to issues raised by you
and other persons making limited appearances during the public
hearing in Port Clinton for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Staticn.
These answers were epared by the AEC Regulatory Staff and by

n

We believe that the enclosures are responsive to
and demonstrate why we believe that the station
inimical to the public health and safety.

w

Yours very truly,

WY A

Lowell E. Roe
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St o B Rk R T
Chief Mechanical Engineer
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